August Staff Meeting Memo

Date: August 31, 2015
From: Cindy Starling and Pamela Purnell

To: Tammy Owens, Melissa Woodworth, Angela Williams, Karen Bethel, Angelita Lingard, Lytinia McCullough, Izel Session, Monica Heinecker, Edward McCloud Brenda Jordan, Evelitza Soto, Jarvis Roberts, Jaimeika Small, Artavious Ward, Darrin Rembert, Pat Spell, Wanda Hayward, Bridgett Herlong
1. The Annual Meeting will be held on November 20, 2015 beginning at 11:40 a.m. at Sweetwater Branch.
2.   Please fill out the provided employee survey form and place in Cindy or Pam’s box.
3. Reminders:
· Please contact Karen within 24hrs of intake during the week or by Monday at 1pm if intake happened over the weekend to ensure intake was completed in its entirety and no signatures are needed. 

·   Remember the semiannual safety inspections that have to be completed. Karen will put a reminder in the log book so please adhere.
· Please remember to refer to the contact list before allowing youth to receive phone calls.
· Please make sure that you are sitting in the bedroom with the youth until all Participants have gone to sleep.
Thank you in advance for your cooperation,

Please sign signature sheet (located on the desk) as acknowledgement of receipt of this info.  
